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Marijane Kiley 
serving on the Board of International Ministries 
 
The Board of International Ministries has continued to meet via Zoom. 
 
I also serve on the Mission Program and Personnel Committee.  The MPPC has 
met several times via Zoom.  We continue to review strategic planning, budgeting 
and meeting the needs of Missionary Kids.   
 
MPPC  has been coordinating with the Financial Health Task Force of the IM Board 
dealing with under-funded Global Servants.   
 
I served on a sub-committee with Jim Bell and several Global Servants concerning 
the medical plans being considered including MASP (Mutual Aid Sharing 
Program), fully funded plans and self funded plans. 
 
It has been my pleasure to serve you on the International Ministries Board of 
Directors. 
 
 
Marijane Kiley 
 
 

 
 


